
 

 

Dear KHS Students and Families- 

 

I can not believe how fast this year is flying by! We are in April already 

and Prom is fastly approaching. Soon graduation will be here before you 

know it! Included in this newsletter are important Graduation dates for our 

Seniors. Also, I would like for our families to please keep a few things in 

mind if your son or daughter is planning on attending prom: 

 

1. Please review the informational letter that was sent home with 

your invitation for eligibility guidelines and all other infor-

mation.  
2. Freshmen are not allowed to attend and Sophomores may attend if 

invited by an upperclassmen. 

3. All fines need to be paid to Student Services in order to attend. 

4. Students are expected to be at prom by 8:30 pm. 

5. Tickets will be issued on Friday, April 20th in the Activities office 

from Kelli Rose. No one will be admitted without a ticket. 

6. After Prom is at KHS Fieldhouse from 11:30 pm- 4:00 am. Doors  

 close at midnight. Once you leave you will not be able to return. 

7. Finally let's have a fun/safe evening and make lots of happy       

 memories! 

 

When you are thinking about Prom and all other events at Keokuk High 

School, safety is our #1 priority. Please have a conversation with your child 

about their plans that evening. We want all students to arrive to prom safe 

and sober. Speaking of safety, we are reviewing safety measures within the 

school district. If you are interested in having a voice in this process, please 

attend our safety meeting on April 11th at 5:45 p.m. at the district office, 

thank you.  

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Adam Magliari 

KHS Principal 

    Keokuk High School 

     April 2018 Newsletter 
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Every month the high school teachers are choosing one student per grade level that excel 

in the characteristics of responsibility, respect, and readiness. For the month of February 

our K-Pride students are (from left to right:) Freshman - Kaiden Stoneking, Sophomore - 

Madison Benson, Junior - Brooklyn Beavers, and Senior - Liz Morris.   
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CƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘΣ Ƴƻǎǘ ǳǇ-ǘƻ-ŘŀǘŜ  

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭƛƪŜ ŀƴŘ  

Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ƻǳǊ  

Y-tǊƛŘŜ ŀǘ YŜƻƪǳƪ IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  

CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜΗ 
You can find additional information 

at https://www.keokukschools.org/ 

Congratulations to the following students for earning state recognition for their  

creative writing efforts: 

    Poetry: 1st Place Carson Sargent, 9th Grade 

    Poetry: 3rd Place Philip Dunlap, 11th Grade 

    Short Story: 2nd Place Emma Evans, 9th Grade 

    Short Story: 1st Place Gabriel Jones, 11th Grade 
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Dear KHS Parents: 

 

During the week of April 23rd your child will be taking the Iowa Assessments.  This is 

something that all students in grades 9-11 will take.  The results of these tests are 

very important to both Keokuk High School and the state of Iowa in determining ac-

ademic progress. 

 

The benefit of understanding your childõs academics will help them excel and suc-

ceed.  The Iowa Assessments make this possible by providing detailed information 

about your child in a variety of important content areas including Reading, Math, 

and Science.   

 

The Iowa Assessments help determine how students are performing on the state 

level according to the Iowa Core Curriculum.  The assessments measure student 

growth and progress from year to year, as well as provide information about your 

childõs performance relative to our district, the state of Iowa, and the nation.  They 

also help teachers identify studentõs strengths and identify areas that may need ad-

ditional emphasis.  The Iowa Assessments ultimately produce information that ena-

ble sound decision making and provide a focus for teachers to evaluate their in-

struction.   

 

Using the results of the assessment, we encourage you to work together with your 

childõs teachers to identify and address educational needs.  The results will help 

prepare your child for the next step on their educational path.   

 

Please make sure your child is at school and on time for these tests.  It is very im-

portant that they get enough sleep, eat a good breakfast and give a great effort 

each day. Seniors are not required to test and will be excused from the testing peri-

ods by their teachers and may leave campus during that time.  Thanks for your sup-

port and if you have any questions please feel free to contact the school.   
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2018 National Honor Society Inducts  

New Members on March 20th 
 

Our Torch Club Chapter of the National Honor Society inducted 28 new members. The fol-

lowing students were inducted:  

Casey Abfalter-Dial, Thomas Allen, Corgan Ball, Ivy Boddicker, Lyndie Dodson, Philip Dunlap, 

Kerrigan Eckland, Elizabeth Englebrecht, Michael Glasscock, Shelby Haage, Hailey Finch,   

Calla Huston, Christopher Killoren, Makayla Mann, Maddison Miller, Olivia Moore, Elizabeth   

Morris, Susannah Olsen, Abigail Rodriguez, Daniel Rubio, Shelby Savage, Sydney Schafer, 

Sydney Snodgrass, Gavin Walker, Brooklyn Washburn, Kendall Watson, Ben Whitaker and 

Alex Wolter. 

 

Keokuk Athletic Boosters is sponsoring their An-
nual Texas Hold'em and Euchre Tournament, April 
7th at the Keokuk Yacht Club.  For more infor-
mation contact Tina Meek at 319-795-2242 or 
Cheri Kemp at cheri.kemp@keokukschools.org. 
Proceeds will assist with KAB senior scholarships. 

Semester Test Schedule for 9th-11 th   

Semester Tests will be the week of May 21st 
 

Tuesday, May 22nd Schedule 

1st Period: 8:00-9:10 

3rd Period: 9:15-10:25 

5th Period: 10:30-11:40 

OPEN lunch for everyone:  11:40-12:35 

7th Period: 12:35-1:45 

Make Ups/Accommodations/Dismissal: 1:45-3:00 

Wednesday, May 23rd Schedule 

2nd Period: 8:00-9:10  

4th Period: 9:15-10:25 

6th Period: 10:30-11:40 

OPEN lunch for everyone:  11:40-12:35 

Make Ups/Accommodations:  12:35-1:45 

Thursday, May 24th Schedule 

K-PRIDE DAY (Donõt miss out on our FUN K-Pride Day!) 

*This is the last student day and dismissal will be at 1:45 

tel:319-795-2242
mailto:cheri.kemp@keokukschools.org
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Baccalaureate   
Members of the 

Keokuk High School 

graduating Class of 

2018 are invited to 

the Baccalaureate 

Service. Baccalaure-

ate will take place 2 

p.m., May 13th, 2018 in WRIGHT 

FIELDHOUSE . The service will include 

contemporary praise and worship. A 

number of the communityõs youth min-

isters will be involved in this service. 

As April is a busy month, Konnection's students need to remember 

to turn hours in to Rita. Seniors who have achieved 400 hours, 

please stop by and see her. She will need your hours so she will 

know who will receive a cord, no later than May 1st. Sooner would 

be better. All other studentõs hours are due by May 15th. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
April 11 5:15pm Room 219 Sports Booster meeting 

April 14 DRIVE A THON, 9amñ3:00pm in U-Drive. Come test drive a car and we 

  get $$$. All proceeds go to support the KHS Activities Department! 

April  21 8:00pmñ11:00pm, Junior-Senior Prom-KHS 

April  22 11:30pmñ4:00am, After Prom, Wright Fieldhouse 

April 27 8:30amñ1:30pm Student Council blood drive 

May 9 6pmñKAB Senior Athletic Dinner at The Hawkeye 

May 20 2pmñGraduation, Wright Fieldhouse 

May 24 Students Last Day of School (1:45pm Dismissal) 

May 28 Memorial Day 

Senior baby pictures are 

due to Mrs. Kemp via email 

or dropped off to the high 

school by May 11th. 

             PROM  
Sign up starts April 9th, before 

and after school, not during 

the day, in the Activities Office. 

All fees, fines and lunch bal-

ances must be up to date. 

Please read the letter that was 

sent home for more details. 


